
 

 

 

 

Statement on geographical naming conventions 

 

 

At Web of Conferences, we are committed to serving the global academic 
community by facilitating the open and respectful exchange of scientific 
knowledge. As part of this commitment, we maintain a strict policy of neutrality 
with regard to geopolitical and territorial issues. 

Conference organisers, editors, and authors are responsible for the content they 
provide, including the naming of conference locations and institutional 
affiliations. We do not impose geographical naming conventions or political 
interpretations, in line with our principle of non-interference in matters that fall 
outside the scope of scientific discourse. 

We see our role as supporting the dissemination of research without political 
influence or judgement, in a manner that respects the diversity of our 
international contributors. 

 


